
 

4/1/2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Tuesday, April 23th, the 3rd/4th Grade Classes will be going on an all 

day field trip to Moraine Hills State Park in McHenry during Earth Week. 

 

The bus will be leaving school at 8:30am. We expect to return to school by 

3:00pm. 

 

All students should bring a trash free lunch with snacks and a water bottle 

on this field trip. Students should be prepared to be outdoors for most of 

the day. 

 

The charge for this trip is $9.00. Permission slips are due back no later 

than Tuesday, April 16th. 

 

Thank you, 

 

¾ Grade Teachers 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

My child, _______________________________, has permission to 

go to Moraine Hills State Park. Please pay with exact amount of cash or 

check payable to Prairie Crossing Charter School. 

 

_____ I am interested in chaperoning. Two additional adults per 

classroom would be helpful. Teachers will draw names and will contact you 

and verify parent chaperones before April 19th. 

 

Parent’s Printed Name__________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature _____________________________________ 


